
 

            
 

Dear Friend of Leilani Farm Sanctuary, 

 

We are so happy to welcome Isabella, a tiny orphaned fawn, to Leilani Farm Sanctuary!  Just days old, 

Isabella was found in an abandoned chicken coop.  It is likely that her mother was killed by hunters, but 

we really don't know.  Since receiving her at the farm, we have been bottle-feeding her infant formula 

and keeping her indoors at night. 

 

As a member of the board of Leilani Farm Sanctuary, I am asking if you might be able to help.  As the 

farm grows, we are excited to be able to save more animals like Isabella, but our expenses are growing. 

 We have veterinary expenses, we need to build a second goat barn to make room for the goats to stay 

dry when it rains, and we have another 1 1/2 acres we can expand into if we can raise the funding to 

fence it in.  We can save a number of new animals from slaughter, abuse and uncertain futures if we can 

expand into this additional area. 

 

Can you help us to help the animals?  We are asking you to commit to donating a certain amount 

every month for the care of baby Isabella and the other animals on the farm.  Any amount would be 

helpful - $10, $50, $100 a month?  Knowing that we can expect a certain level of funding each month 

will allow us to plan for the future, and save more animals.  Just a little bit can make a big difference. 

 Just $10 a month can help us to feed them.  Every little bit makes a difference.  Can you contribute 

a monthly pledge? 

 

            
To make your monthly pledge, please click here and scroll to the bottom of our home page. 

 

We - and the animals - thank you from the bottom of our hearts! 

 

Warmly, 

Sarah Taylor 

Member of the Board, Leilani Farm Sanctuary 

 
(Donations may also be mailed to: Leilani Farm Sanctuary - 260 E. Kuiaha Road, Haiku, HI 96708) 
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